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May 26, 2016 

 

 

Office of the Code Reviser 

PO Box 40551 

Olympia, WA  98504-0551 

 

Subject:  Withdraw proposed rules WSR 15-08-074 and WSR 15-19-016 

 

The Department of Licensing, Transportation Services requests the withdrawal of the proposed 

rulemaking filed as WSR 15-08-074 and WSR 15-19-016. The CR-101s were filed March 31, 

2015 (WSR 15-08-074) and September 3, 2015 (WSR 15-19-016). This document serves as the 

official notification of our rule withdrawal. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

 

Damon Monroe 

Rules Coordinator 

dmonroe@dol.wa.gov 

Phone: (360) 902-3843 
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